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Penny Pines Effort to Continue 

Dear Garden Members,   The disastrous fires in our forests
make our efforts to help replanting our California forests even
more challenging.  Please set aside a piggy bank of sorts in
your kitchen to put unneeded coins or bills for the purpose of
planting seedlings in our devastated forests.  We will soon be
sending $411 that was collected in the 2019-2020. You can
bring what you have collected to our first non-virtual meeting
in the future.  God bless you, our forests and the creatures 
that live there. Sincerely, Ranger Clark (Milsom)

 


